
Guests: Corey Moore brought Robbie Neihart, a civil engineer (application in hand) 

Rene brought Jodie and Jon Ryals, Jon recently moved here from Florida  

  

 Announcements: 

Grants committee meeting on Tuesday at 4pm in the back room at Tiny's 

 

Pizzaritos are being made Saturday 11/2 and signups are being passed around, forms are 

available to order if you wish. If you didn't get signed up to volunteer to help make them 

you can still show up at any time if you'd like to help. Contact Shawnee for details. 

 

Next Friday the 8th is the last day to bring in food for the Cats vs. Griz food drive. 

Everything will go to United Way that will then be distributed to the school's pantries. 

  

Pub crawl is tomorrow drop off has changed to the American Legion. Start time is 6pm at 

the Squire. Call or text Tanner if you are planning on meeting everyone half way through 

so he can update you on where they are. 406-794-2035 

  

Christmas party location has changed to the Petroleum Club on January 18. It will be a 

roaring 20’s theme, dressing up is encouraged. 

  

Dina talked about all the November events. She is adding two basketball games. Chase 

Hawks, and Kenny G are on the site for December. 

  

Votes on the tree for the festival of trees were taken and it was decided that we will be 

doing a zoo theme. Please bring in your zoo themed ornaments and things for under the 

tree as soon as next week or if you wish to donate cash we will be buying a family 

membership to ZooMontana. Please give them all to Dina (see Dina's email with details). 

  



Dress –A- Child December 14th 7am, A sign-up sheet was passed around today. Contact 

Don Lohrenz if you'd like to be added to the list and please indicate how many children 

you will be shopping for. 

  

The Senior Lights Tour is December 17th, Ryan will pass around a sign up sheet as we 

get closer. 

  

Kurt Wilson, general Manager of Yellowstone Public Radio was the guest speaker today. 

He told us his great life story and has met some amazing people as a sports broadcaster 

including Kareem Abdul-Jabbar, Michael Jordan, and other great basketball players from 

the nineties. He currently manages 12 stations including KEMC. 

NPR is a major part of their format however; it is still important to keep the classical and 

jazz music for their listeners. He is very interested in what his listeners want to hear and 

wants to provide as much to them as possible. 

The federal government has mandated that they raise funds through fundraisers with the 

public. Approximately 1 in 10 listeners donate to Public Radio. Yellowstone Public 

Radio has increased in size and departments since he has taken over as GM. They now 

have new programs to offer including the more positive local news stories. He wants to 

focus more on local news. If you would like to listen in to Yellowstone Public Radio you 

can do so on AM 91.7. They also have an app for the listener on the go. They just starting 

to do podcasts for the on-demand listener. 

  

The meeting adjourned at 7:54 am 

  

Do not forget to turn your clocks back tomorrow night! 

 


